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I have been through the plans on the proposed development/ strategies and am
disappointed that building on the green spaces around Enfield is even being considered.

I have 3 young daughters and so I am acutely aware of the need to provide affordable
housing for future generations but this should not be at the irreversible cost of building on
our green spaces and instead existing brown/grey field sites should be leveraged.

For example I do not object to the proposal around Crews Hill, which appears to be on
areas of existing development, like storage areas for the nurseries or the additional housing
proposal in Enfield Town at Palace Exchange.

I am writing to object to the following Policies given they propose building on
undeveloped greenery which must be preserved:

Policy SP PL10, pages 80-87, and Figure 3.11;

Policy SA45: Land Between Camlet Way and Crescent Way, Hadley Wood, page
364;

Policy SA54, page 374;

Policy SA62 page 383 and SP CL4 pages 277-279

Given the gravity of the impact of this proposal it will influence my local voting behaviour
for many years to come and as such I have taken the opportunity of copying in my ward
councillors.



